
 

 
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF MEETING 
CHANGE OF MEETING DATE 

 
 

 

Residents of the Etheridge Shire are advised that, in accordance with 
Section 277(4) of the Local Government Regulation 2012, the 
General Meeting previously advertised to be held in Georgetown on 
Wednesday, 19 February 2020 has been changed and the meeting 
will now be held at Georgetown on Monday, 24 February 2020 
commencing at 8:00am.  
 
 

David Munro   PO Box 12 
Chief Executive Officer Georgetown QLD 4871 
 


